
Activate 
YOUR SPACE!
CHARLOTTE STREET
STREETSCAPE AND FACADE 
BEAUTIFICATION PROGRAM

Open 1 March 2020 
Closing 31 March 2020

This one-off opportunity is provided to eligible 
local businesses, property owners and organisations 
on Charlotte Street, Cooktown, as part of 
preparations for Cooktown Expo 2020. 

Privately owned eligible local businesses, property 
owners and organisations are invited to submit a request 
for investment to upgrade their shop facades. Cook Shire 
Council will invest up to $2500 per business or organisation 
with a minimum 50 per cent co-investment required (co-
investment can be in-kind).

For more information or to apply, visit Council’s website or 
contact Council’s Senior Grants Officer.

 4082 0500      

 mail@cook.qld.gov.au         www.cook.qld.gov.au


